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On September 29, 2017, the United States and Ukraine held the first Bilateral
Cybersecurity Dialogue in Kyiv.

Having a longstanding and diverse diplomatic and security relationship, the
United States and Ukraine aim to strengthen our cybersecurity cooperation, an
important component of our countries’ strategic partnership. By working
together we will strengthen our resilience against cyber threats, to ensure
the Internet remains open, interoperable, reliable, and secure.

The interagency delegations that participated in the Dialogue represent the
whole range of governmental institutions whose responsibilities include
preventing, detecting, and responding to cyber threats.

The United States and Ukraine reaffirm our desire to cooperate on enhancing
national cybersecurity, and improving cooperation between our respective
governmental institutions, and private sectors.

Acknowledging that cyber threats are among the most significant challenges to
global and national security, the United States and Ukraine support the
development of a framework of responsible state behavior that includes
affirmation of the applicability of international law to state conduct in
cyberspace, adherence to additional voluntary, non-binding norms of state
behavior that apply in peacetime, and the development and implementation of
practical confidence-building measures to reduce the risk of misperception
and conflict.

The United States and Ukraine also support cybersecurity cooperation through
the NATO framework.

Both governments recognize the importance of existing U.S.-Ukrainian cyber
cooperation related to recent incidents, and discussed increased cooperation
as a means to prevent similar incidents in the future.
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For more information, please see: https://ua.usembassy.gov/25589-2/

The Office of Website Management, Bureau of Public Affairs, manages this site
as a portal for information from the U.S. State Department.
External links to other Internet sites should not be construed as an
endorsement of the views or privacy policies contained therein.

https://ua.usembassy.gov/25589-2/#_blank

